
 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

   

I am requesting funding for the San Antonio Water System’s (SAWS) Generators for Critical 

Infrastructure project. The entity to receive funding for this project is the San Antonio Water System 

(SAWS), located at 2800 US Hwy 281 N. San Antonio, TX 78212. The funding would be used to procure 

and install backup power generators for water pumping stations that feed the City of San Antonio and the 

surrounding areas of Bexar County. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 


